Chair Kropf and Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Measure 3075. This bill imposes additional
burdensome regulations on law-abiding citizens while failing to address the real issue—criminal
activity. Measure 114 has not even been fully enacted yet, so introducing further restrictions
before understanding its full impact is premature and unnecessary.

More importantly, criminals who intend to break the law will not be deterred by additional
regulations. If laws alone prevented crime, we would not have any gun-related offenses. These
types of measures do little more than restrict the rights of responsible citizens while doing
nothing to stop those who act outside the law.

| urge you to reject this measure and stop the continued infringement on the rights of
law-abiding Oregonians.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Tricia Hafner



